
Action for the Month: Calling on Young Arts Heroes to Help 
An unprecedented coalition of youth arts organizations is striving to get the U.S. Congress to consider the DAWN Act (Defend Arts Workers Now). It seeks to get economic recovery support for arts workers that is equal to what other industries get—we currently get almost nothing. We ask young people who love the arts to join the Arts Are My Superpower campaign—can they help by writing their Senators this month about the importance of the arts in their lives. Students (or adults) can join with letters, post on social media, and respond in their own creative ways.  Resources (including letter templates and social media wording suggestions) available here. Arts organizations who would like to send information out to their constituents can use the campaign resources found here. 
